
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 14th November

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Learning the sounds aw, 
wh, ph, ie

Plurals – words ending in –
s or -es

English Retelling the story of 
Rapunzel

Writing rules
Writing a recount of our 
trip

Maths Finding number bonds to 
10

Add and subtract within 
100
Adding/Subtracting 10s

Topic Celebrations
Cutting, folding and 
sticking skills to make 
houses

Comparing life now and in 
Victorian times
Making a 3D diorama 

Highlights this week:
Year 2 have been doing an investigation to see 
how their plants grow – I wonder which one will 
grow the best?
Year 1 have been testing materials for Mr Wolf’s 
trousers!
Coming up:
Year 2 trip – Tues 15th Nov
Children in Need – spots and stripes – Fri 18th Nov
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